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NEWS RELEASE

A short course and study tour on Western U.S. geography, combined with a second
chance to view the "Treasures of Tutankhamun" exhibit, this time in San Francisco,
is being offered by Cariboo College for the end of September.

The course, designated as Geography 153, includes four hours of introductory
lectures preceding a nine-day coach tour-—-all for what College Study Tours
Coordinator C.G. Mossop calls a "bargain price" of $300 (Canadian) for instruction,
transportation and hotel accammodation.

Geography Instructor Barry Weaver will conduct the tour. He and Dr. Arnoud Stryd,
archaeologist, will give the preparatory lectures, tentatively scheduled for one
Saturday each in Kamloops and Kelowna. Dr. Stryd conducted the College's
Tutankhamun study tour to Seattle last fall and a three-week tour to Egypt a few
months ago.

The course carries one and a half units of College credit, Mossop said. It marks
a "first" in that it is being offered jointly by Cariboo and Okanagan Colleges. -

En route to San Francisco, where the class will spend three days, the rolling
classroom will stop at such points of geographical and historical interest as the
Chief Joseph Dam, the Snake River, Donner Pass and Sacramento. After the
Tutankhamun exhibit the class will return via the California Redwood and Oregon
Coast routes.

The tour leaves Kamloops on Saturday, September 22 and returns Sunday the 30th.
Registration, including a $50 non-refundable deposit, must be campleted by
Friday, August 3.

Additional information is available from Mossop or the Camunity Education
Department at Cariboo College.
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